
KENOSHA UNIFIED SCHOOL BOARD 
PLANNING/FACILITIES/EQUIPMENT MEETING 

Educational Support Center – Room 110 
May 9, 2017 

MINUTES 
                                                                                                                                                
A meeting of the Kenosha Unified Planning/Facilities/Equipment Committee chaired by Mr. 
Falkofske was called to order at 5:30 P.M. with the following committee members present: Mr. 
Garcia, Mrs. Bothe, Mr. Thomey, and Mr. Falkofske. Dr. Savaglio-Jarvis was also present. Ms. 
Stevens and Mr. Cardinali were excused. Mr. Flood, Mr. Wicklund, Mr. Butts and Mr. 
Schaffrick were absent.








